
The City of Knoxville Tree Board was first developed over 30 years ago in an effort to help
create a better tree canopy in Knoxville.It is made up of 11 volunteers that live in both the city
and in Knox county. The individuals on the tree board range from green industry professionals,
students, retirees, and people that are passionate about the tree canopy in Knoxville. The
purpose of the tree board is to:

● Educate the public on trees and the urban canopy
● Develop legislation to protect and expand the urban forest
● Host an annual Arbor Day celebration
● Attend monthly meetings at the Public Works building

The City Tree Board meets on the first Thursday of the month at 8:30 AM, at the Public Works
Service Center on 3131 Morris Ave. If you are interested and want to know more about the Tree
Board you can go to
https://www.knoxvilletn.gov/government/boards_commissions/city_tree_board. We can also
answer any questions you might have by sending us an email at treeboard@knoxvilletn.gov.
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